

RECEIVED

MAR 1 7 2014

14-9925

CITY ENGINEER

March 14, 2014

Barbara McGee Engineering Department City of Racine City Hall Room 303 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Ms. McGee:

I am writing to request reservation of Lake Lot #5 on Saturday, July 26, 2014 for the purpose of book a group of 35-60 Vintage NASH and metropolitan collectors.

We expect this event will bring 75-125 people to downtown Racine, who will park and show their cars, and enjoy downtown attractions, shopping, restaurants, and Italian Fest.

This event is an important step in our efforts to bring the National NASH collectors organizations to Racine in 2017.

The July 26th event runs 3-8pm. We would like the lot for the day. I understand the charge is \$280.

Thank you.

Sincerely

Christopher Paulson Executive Director

Marilyn Blood Chair

Michael Pilger Vice Chair

Unette Lemke Secretary

Pamela Hoadley Treasurer

Darryl Babu Patrick Bohon Angie Burwell Kay Buske Laura Gellott Randy Graf Dawn Knutson Oliver Nielsen Steven Rogstad

Christopher Paulson Executive Director

Karen Braun Curator/Assistant Director

Mary Nelson Archivist

Sally Orth Marketing & Program Director

Cheryl Maraccini Curator of Education

Laura Carlson Office Manager